

PRIME MINISTER . PREMIER MINISTRE

I would like to convey my warmest greetings to everyone participating in the 2025 Canada Super Spelling Bee.

This event offers young Canadians an opportunity to enhance their spelling, comprehension and communication skills alongside their peers. I would like to congratulate this year's participants and wish them the best of luck. You can be proud of all that you have accomplished.

I would also like to thank Canada Super Spelling Bee for organizing this event, as well as the many volunteers who have helped to ensure its success. You can take pride in your commitment to literacy and education.



I wish you all a memorable competition.

The Right Honourable Mark Carney, P.C., O.C., M.P. Prime Minister of Canada

Ottawa 2025